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BMW K100RS, race tuned engine plus
complete spare, Maxton fork internals,
RAM shock, 2 pairs 17” wheels, Avon
Storms and Conti C/A, fast and stable,
Won BEARS 23/22/21, starts on button.
F/R stands, offers or p/x lighter bike.
Tel. 07752 622890. West Malling. Email.
mungoracing@gmail.com CL725973C

1978 350TZ, Spondon frame and forks,
Lockheed brakes, Powerjet carbs,
crossed exhausts, some damage to
crankcase, former broken rod, needs
complete rebuild, £3000 ono. Tel. 01723
344736. Scarborough CL727088C

Isle of Man, property and business
investment for sale, ideal for retiring
couple: bungalow on quiet serviced over
50’s estate, 500 metres from Ramsey
hairpin on TT course. Also: Ramsey town
centre shop going concern, ceramics,
gifts and IOM/TT merchandise, one
sale or will split. Tel. M Powell 07887
917466. Email. mjpowell1943@gmail.com
CL727090C
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